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NOTIFICATION 
  
 
 
Dear Madam/Sir, 
  

I am writing in regard to information posted on your national website which is 
made available through the Convention’s website (see: 
http://www.biodiv.org/world/default.asp) and, in particular, to your national reports and 
strategies and action plans.    

 
As the Secretariat is updating information on its website related to national 

implementation of the Convention, I would be grateful if you could report any 
discrepancies you find between information on the CBD website and your national 
website.   I would also ask you to ensure that the Secretariat is advised of new or updated 
postings on your national website that should also be reflected on the CBD website. 

 
Please accept Madam/Sir the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 

  
 

         [original signed] 
 
          Hamdallah Zedan  

Executive Secretary  
 


